KBRP Programmers Meeting - May 10, 2018

Tonight the Programming Committee held a Programmers meeting at the Bisbee Royale. For those of you that were unable to attend, here is a brief summary of the meeting.

Paul Tompkins announced 2 new live shows that will begin next week. Bisbee Live with Mike Butler will air on Sundays from 2:00-3:00pm, with a rebroadcast on Fridays 10:00-11:00am. The show will feature live interviews with musicians performing in Bisbee along with live and recorded songs by the artists. Old School Radio with JahFree Lambo will feature an eclectic mix of tracks from the golden age of underground radio. Listen for him on Wednesday mornings from 8:00-9:00am, with a rebroadcast Thursday nights from 9:00-10:00pm. Welcome to community radio.

Underwriter announcements are now cut back to 2 per hour, along with 1 PSA, and 1 KBRP (Royale) announcement. Please observe these requirements.

Many Underwriters are delinquent in their payment. The station has let this slide for quite a while. We are looking for DJs to come forward as volunteers to assist in monthly bill collecting from businesses that they may be friendly with. We are also seeking new underwriters. Mark Parsons, JahFree, and Mitch will be organizing this effort. Other methods of billing will be investigated.

Mitch Druckman was introduced as the new Interim Station Director. He made available copies of the On-Air Programmer Handbook, and the Participant Member Handbook to everyone who hadn't yet read them. Both of these handbooks are slightly out of date and will be revised soon.

Please write a single sentence description of your show and email it to dreadnot@cableone.net. The description will be included in our online schedule. Google "KBRP Schedule" to see the current schedule.

The old website could not be altered from it's current state before the fund drive. The coded page files could not be located on any of our office computers. The old site is still able to process Paypal, and the donor/membership info is still accurate, so we will use it "as-is."

kbrpradio.com is still our Internet address. We are working to acquire back our rights to kbrp.org.

<u>bisbeeKBRP@gmail.com</u> is our new email address. All emails sent to us, requiring a response, will be answered.

There are some problems with connecting to our live stream from the website. We will address this problem for now, but the long-term solution involves a new website.

The Spring Revival fundraiser is kicking off with a party at the Royale tomorrow (Friday), from 6-9pm. Please bring some food if you can. The revival will last for 2 weeks. During those 2 weeks, Programmers will be reading new fundraising scripts during their shows. You must also be prepared to answer the phone and fill-out donor/membership forms.

If you have written any membership or credit card info during your show, put the forms in the envelope located in the studio. After the show, take the envelope to the office, and slide it under the door.

For at least 2 weeks, the phones will be answered from 12:00-5:00 Mon-Fri., to accommodate the fund drive. Let listeners know that we are manning the phones during business hours. DJs are also encouraged to invite a 2^{nd} person on to their show to help with reading the scripts and taking donor info.

Joy Walden will be interviewed by Bisbeens and Rice this week to talk about KBRP and the Spring Revival.

Yes, it's a lot of information, and thank you for reading it. All in all, a very successful meeting.

Mitch Druckman Station Director KBRP